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FOR MORE INFORMATION

 

ABOUT THE PROJECT
J. Turner Butler Boulevard from the Intracoastal

Waterway Bridge to State Road A1A Resurfacing
 

Jacksonville Beach, Duval County, FloridaFIN 447128-1 

UPCOMING DETOURS
Overnight detours are planned throughout the J. Turner Butler Boulevard (State Road 202) from the
Intracoastal Waterway Bridge to State Road A1A resurfacing project beginning Tuesday, Oct. 1 from 9
p.m. to 6 a.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.

Drivers can expect intermittent detours on Butler Boulevard/State Road A1A interchange ramps,
Sanctuary Parkway and Marsh Landing Parkway. Please plan accordingly and prepare for longer-
duration commutes through this area and monitor signage for information on detour routes.

Preferred Materials, Inc. was awarded the contract to complete this $6.5 million project, which includes
milling and resurfacing the roadway as well as base work, shoulder treatment, lighting, highway signing
and other incidental construction. Completion is expected in summer 2025, weather and unforeseen
circumstances permitting.

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 2 at
@MyFDOT_NEFL on X, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-
time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app.
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